
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – June 5 

DAY 4 

 

The library will be closed today and tomorrow, June 5 & 6, for Senior Chromebook collection. 

Underclassmen, please plan ahead and make sure your Chromebooks are charged.  There 

will be no loaners available. If you have a Chromebook issue and need a repair we will be 

open before and after school. Seniors bring your chargers with you when you are ready to turn 

in your Chromebook.  They must be turned in together. 

Underclassmen, you want a place to study for finals with friends, while supporting Mini-THON 

2025? Seniors, do you want another excuse to hang out with your friends before graduation? 

Join us at Panera on Street Road in Feasterville on Monday, June 10th from 4-8pm for a dining 

for dollars event.  20% of all sales will be donated to Mini-THON if you mention Neshaminy Mini-

THON at the register.  Thank you for your continued support!  Enjoy the end of the year – FTK - 

For The Kids!  

 

GOLF TEAM:   There will be a mandatory meeting tomorrow, June 6th, for any student interested 

in trying out for the Neshaminy Golf Team this fall. The meeting will start at 6:00 pm in Room 

D113 at Neshaminy High School. Students and parents should attend. See Neshaminy Golf 

Team Website for more information. 

SENIORS:  If you did not get your pre-purchased yearbook yesterday, you may come to room 

F111 today beginning at 7a.m. 

A list of those who have purchased a Yearbook is posted on the school store windows. If you 

think you purchased one and your name is not on there, please email the credit card receipt 

or confirmation email from Herff Jones to srotchford@neshaminy.org.   

See the attached flyer for other details concerning how and when to purchase a yearbook if 

you have not already. 
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